
grades in the syllabus.  The freshmen reporting requirement will be evaluated as part of the curriculum review process.  

  

E F F E C T I V E :            Fall 2005  

  

R A T I O N A L E :           Freshmen Progress Reports are a  crucial part of our student retention plan. UAF is committed to the success of 

its students by providing an environment conducive to teaching and learning.  The Freshmen Progress Report system (formerly Low 

Grade Report) was intended to serve as a retenti on tool to improve students’ persistence and promote survival skills.  It is based on 

a model that the faculty will be proactive, supportive and involved in facilitating the academic components of student retent ion.  

Faculty awareness of potential student problems constitutes the foundation of this retention program by assisting with the early 

detection and intervention of students who are doing poorly in class, chronically absent from class (since attendance is an i ntegral 

part of the learning process), or  experiencing other kinds of problems that affect academic performance.  

  

As L. Noel stated in Increasing Student Retention (1985), “It is the people who come face- t o - face with students on a regular basis 

who provide the positive growth experiences for st udents that enable them to identify their goals and talents and learn how to put 

them to use. The caring attitude of college personnel is viewed as the most potent retention force on a campus  (p. 17).”  

  

To augment this important function, incorporating t he grading policy and time frame in the syllabus will indicate to students the 

commitment faculty and instructors have to the success and persistence of UAF students.  

 

MOTION The UAF Faculty Senate passed the following at its Meeting #113 on February 3, 2003: 
=======



 4. Change Freshman Low Grade Reports  from [[4th week of classes]] to:  THE WEDNESDAY OF THE FOURTH 
FULL  

WEEK AFTER THE 1ST DAY OF INSTRUCTION.


